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At the October EC meeting, Requests R96007 and R96008, which were
addressed on the same Recommendation form, were approved as modified. Since
that approval, two minor problems with the recommendation have come to
light.

1) In the Request for Information transaction, the definition in the Code
Values Dictionary for the data element Allocation Transaction Type Code
should be "[no definition necessary]" rather than "[no definition needed]."

2) Inthe Request for Information transaction, the abbreviation for the data
element Service Requester should be " Svc Req" rather than " Serv Req."



